3543

Dear Sir/Madam,

I'm writing to express concern over these crematorium plans. This valuable area is used by many, and has become a vital local space for daily exercise and a somewhere to breathe and enjoy a bit of nature. Yet now you're planning to bung a crematorium in the middle of it. This just seems wrong. Seems barely a week goes by these days without some controversial plans being put in place by Enfield Council whether it be the incinerator, building on green belt, LTNs. What has happened to our borough? I hope you do not ride roughshod over people's feelings and objections to this Firs Farm plan, and consider a better option.